
 
Dr Paul Browning, Headmaster 

Cordially Invites Members of the  
St Paul’s School Community 

to attend the St Paul’s School  
ANZAC Day Memorial Service 2017 

       

To be held at the 

St Paul’s ANZAC Memorial 
(under the flag pole beside Tooth Admin Building) 

Monday 24 April, 2017 

Commencing at 9.00am 

 

We recommend you bring a chair, hat 

or umbrella with you to enjoy the     

service in comfort. 

 

St Paul’s Cadets 

Guest Speaker 

Wreath Laying 

 

 

Lest We Forget 
 

 


